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October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that the Online Safety and Acceptable Use Policy has been updated on our 

school website. By clicking on the below link, you can read this policy in full but the changes relate to 

mobile phone use at school for staff and children as well as the role that you as parents can play at 

home to support this. 

From Monday 7th October, any student bringing in a mobile phone to school will be expected to hand this 

over to their class teacher when entering the classroom. Their teacher will lock this in a secure box and 

hand it back to the child at the end of the school day. If this applies to your child because they walk to 

and/or from school independently, then any phone must be clearly labelled with the child’s name and 

class.     

Homefield Primary School - Non-Statutory Policies (homefield-primary.co.uk) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Paul Barnard 

Pastoral Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.homefield-primary.co.uk/page/?title=Non%2DStatutory+Policies&pid=23

